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Message for Organisers and Participants:of Robocons

It is encouraging to see the constant spread of robotic contests, especially in
remote regions of India. These events offer an excellent platform for developing
innovative technological skill and cooperation within academic institutions and public
broadcasters.

For the last 12 years, Doordarshan has been broadcasting several programmes
on National and Regional Channels to encourage a technological competitive
temperament amongst undergraduate students in India through Robocons.

| would urge all our engineering and technological institutes to use this
opportunity for developing a repository of knowledge through competitions like this.

My best wishes for the Robocon 2017.
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